
REVISED NOTICE 
 
In an abundance of caution, considering the uncertainty surrounding the coronavirus and 
recommended travel limitations; the NICA Board of Directors meeting scheduled for 9:30 a.m. 
on March 13, 2020; is being changed to a conference call. 
 
For those requesting call-in information, it will be provided closer to the date of the call. If you 
have not already requested to participate on this call and would like to join, please contact 
Minnie Patrick at mpatrick@nica.com or 850-488-8191. 
 


